
 

 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

SINKHOLE INCIDENT AT TANJONG KATONG ROAD 
– MOUNTBATTEN ROAD JUNCTION 
 
Singapore, 26 July 2025 – BCA was alerted to a sinkhole incident which occurred today 
at the junction of Tanjong Katong Road and Mountbatten Road, adjacent to an existing 
PUB worksite. 
 
BCA engineers have carried out preliminary checks on the nearby One Amber 
condominium and the landed houses across the road. The assessments confirmed that 
the buildings are not affected by the incident. 
 
As a precautionary measure and to ensure the safety of surrounding buildings and the 
worksite, stabilisation works have commenced. BCA, LTA and PUB are closely monitoring 
the ongoing repair works and overall safety of the area. 
 
 

 

About Building and Construction Authority (BCA) 
The Building and Construction Authority (BCA) champions the development and 
transformation of the Built Environment sector, in order to improve Singapore’s living 
environment. BCA oversees areas such as safety, quality, inclusiveness, sustainability, 
and productivity, all of which, together with our stakeholders and partners, help to 
achieve our mission to transform the Built Environment sector and shape a liveable and 
smart built environment for Singapore. For more information, visit www1.bca.gov.sg. 

 


